
MEMORANDUM 

To:  Comment File, Money Market Fund Reforms, File No. S7-22-21 

From:  Janna Berke, Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw 
U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission  

Date: July 10, 2023 

Re:  Meeting with Representatives of Blackrock 

On November 3, 2022, Commissioner Crenshaw and her counsel Janna Berke met electronically with 
representatives of Blackrock.  Participants included:  Dalia Blass (Head of External Affairs), Kim Hamm 
(Director, Global Public Policy Group), and Samantha DeZur (Managing Director, Global Public Policy 
Group).  

At that meeting, the proposed rule relating to Money Market Fund Reforms was among the topics 
discussed.   


